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February 23, 1988

Mr. Seymour Rosen
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments

1804 North Van Ness
Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen

Thank you for thinking of us. We think that the exhibit is wonderful,
although the determination has been made that is is not quite right for
Knott's Berry Farm.

We wish you the best with this wonderful exhibit and hope you find a
good home for it.

Sincerely,

Robin S. Hall
Director, Design & Planning
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